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25 September 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Year 10 Information Morning  

 17 October 2025 
 
Your child has started the next important phase of their secondary education at Key Stage 4, and 
with this in mind I would like to invite you to join us for our Year 10 Information morning on Friday 
17 October. Please arrive from 8.30am to allow time to sign in and confirm your attendance; the 
presentation will begin promptly at 8.40am in the main hall led by the Head of Year 10, Ms 
Mortimer and Head of Key Stage 4, Mrs Dhir. There will also be an opportunity to meet and spend 
time with your child’s tutor during the morning. As always we ask that visitors arrive on foot 
wherever possible due to limited parking capacity on site. 
 
The information morning is limited to two visitors per family in order to ensure we can 
accommodate all visitors. Please note that this event is for parents and carers only - we ask that 
students do not attend this session.  
 
All students (Year 7 to Year 13) will have a late start to school on this date. In order to ensure we  
accommodate the correct number of seats please complete the google form to indicate your 
attendance.  
 
Year 10 Information Morning - Sign Up  
 
To support those who are unable to attend, the slides delivered will be shared once the event has 
taken place.  
 
We look forward to meeting you and building our partnership to support your child over the next 
two academic years leading up to the GCSE’s, and hope that you are able to attend the event on 
17 October.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Dhir      Mrs Mortimer    
Assistant Headteacher    Head of Year 10 
Head of Key Stage 4 

Enjoy    .    Achieve    .    Empower 
The Waldegrave Trust: Registered in England and Wales 8130508 

 

https://forms.gle/zuZHHPcxwvLm5dbU7

